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Morning Worship Service  Sanctuary 
Children’s Sunday School  Various Classrooms 
Women’s Bible Study   Music Room 
Men’s Bible Study   Room 108  
Guided by the Word   Room 109 
Young Married’s Class   Infant Nursery 
Open Gate: Jon & David Fik-Appalachian Trl. Fellowship Hall 
Meet the Pastors   Sanctuary South Side Seating 
Morning Worship Service  Sanctuary 
Prayer Meeting   Pastor Shawn’s Office 
New Life Youth Ministries  Youth Room 
Evening Worship Service  Sanctuary  
Turning Point Youth Ministries  Youth Room 
 
Pickleball    Gym 
Drama Rehearsal for Children’s Program Door E 
Team Two Band   Sanctuary 
Education/Discipleship Team Meeting Room 107   
Cardio and Core Fitness Class  Gym 
Team Two Vocal   Sanctuary 
 
Early Riser’s Men’s Bible Study  Room 107 
Young Men’s Discipleship Bible Study Room 109 
Staff Meeting   Room 107 
 
Drop-In Ladies’ Bible Study  Room 107 
Serendipity Men’s Bible Study  First Reformed Grandville 
Thanksgiving Eve Service  Sanctuary 
 
Happy Thanksgiving!   
 
Band of Brothers’ Bible Study  Room 109 
Pickleball    Gym  
  

 

FINDING OUR VOICE 

 Prelude           

* Call to Worship:  #597  “Take My Life and Let It Be Consecrated” 

* Songs of Praise: 

  “I Heard the Sound of Voices”  

  “I Will Follow” 

* Prayer and Salutation 

SHARING OUR HEARTS   

 

 Moment for Mission:  Thanksgiving 2018         Jake Tornga-IAFR 

 Congregational Prayer/Offertory Prayer 

 Offering/Offertory:  “Lord of Lords”   

  (Children ages 3—Kindergarten are dismissed for Children and Worship.)         

FOCUSING OUR THOUGHTS      

 Prayer for Blessing on the Word of God 

 Scripture:  John 21:15-22 (pg. 1,078 in the Pew Bible) 

 Message:  “May I Take Your Order?”                           Rev. Shawn Hulst 

 Prayer of Application 

DEPARTING TO SERVE  

 Song of Response:  “Build My Life” 

  (Please remain seated while Reverse Offering Slips are distributed for Mel Trotter.) 

* Benediction 

* Closing Song:  “Build My Life”  (Reprise) 

* Postlude 

 

*  Please stand if you are able 

November 18, 2018 



WELCOME HOME TO FELLOWSHIP REFORMED CHURCH.  We are convinced that 
every member of our family brings a valuable contribution as we celebrate the one 
true God! This celebration takes place in three ways: worship, growth and 
service. As disciples, we long to see one another actively worshipping God—
pursuing Him in a life of praise.  Secondly, we are called to intentional growth—
studying God's Word with brothers and sisters throughout the course of the week. 
Finally, we demonstrate our love for God by actively serving within His Kingdom—
being the very hands and feet of Christ.  Visit our website today and discover how 
you can worship, grow and serve within the family at FRC!  
 

STAFF NEWS 

THE CHURCH OFFICE will be closed on Thursday, November 22, and Friday, 
November 23, in observance of the Thanksgiving holiday.  
 

CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS  

WELCOME GUESTS: Thank you for worshipping with us today. Please fill out a blue 
Welcome Card located in the pew slot. Return the card to the Information Desk to 
receive a gift as a thank you for joining us today. . 
 

REVERSE OFFERING SLIPS FOR MEL TROTTER will be distributed today during the 
morning services. If you would like, take a slip, purchase the item(s) listed on the 
slip, and return them to the table in the lobby next Sunday, November 25. 
 

ATTENTION GUESTS AND REGULAR ATTENDERS:  Our Pastors would like to meet 
you!  If you are a guest or attend Fellowship regularly, you are invited to meet our 
Pastors.  Join us TODAY at 10:00am in the Sanctuary south side seating area.   
 

OUR THANKSGIVING EVE SERVICE is this Wednesday, November 21, at 7:00pm. 
 

OUR THANKSGIVING EVE OFFERING will be equally distributed among three 
missions:  International Association for Refugees (International); World Renew 
National Disaster Response (National); and La Casa-Grandville (Local).  See the 
newsletter for more details on each mission.   Nursery will be provided.  
 

THANKSGIVING NURSERY VOLUNTEERS are still needed for our Thanksgiving Eve 
service.  Sign up on the sheet located on the Adult Activities Bulletin Board if you 
can help.   

 

FUNERAL LUNCHEON HELPERS: Please return the yellow volunteer sheet today if 
you'd like to help with funeral luncheons. Contact Linda at 669-1213 
or lfolkert@frchudsonville.org with any questions.  
 

INDIVIDUAL-USE HEARING DEVICES are available at the Information Desk. 
 

IT IS THE SEASON FOR SICKNESS. If your kids are sick, please avoid using the 
nursery.    
 
 
 
 

FELLOWSHIP REFORMED CHURCH 
EVENING WORSHIP SERVICE 

6:00PM 
 

WELCOME TO WORSHIP AND PRAISE 

 Prelude 

* Call to Worship 

 Hymn Requests 

* Opening Prayer and Salutation 

WE PRESENT PRAYERS AND OFFERINGS 

 Reaffirmation of Faith:  Deb Rotman 

 Sharing of Joys and Concerns         

 Congregational Prayer/Offertory Prayer 

 Offering/Offertory 

WE HEAR GOD’S HOLY WORD                          

 Prayer for Blessing on the Word of God 

 Scripture:  Ephesians 1:3-14 (pg. 1,159 in the Pew Bible) 

 Message:  “Chosen, Redeemed, and Sealed”           Rev. Jeremy Visser 

 Prayer for Application 

WE RESPOND TO GOD’S HOLY WORD 

* Benediction 

* Hymn Requests 

* Postlude 

* please stand if you are able 

mailto:lfolkert@frchudsonville.org


SKI CLUB:  Bittersweet Ski Club Cards are now available for ages 7-adult.  A $17 
Fellowship Ski Club card allows you to ski and rent at a discounted price all season 
long and includes two free lessons for the kids.  More information and a registration 
form can be found at the Information Desk. Forms and payment are due Sunday, 
November 25.  Contact Beth Snoeyink at 669-5360 with any questions.  
 

PIZZA AND MOVIE NIGHT:  We will be showing the movie, “The Star,” on FRC’s 
version of the “big screen” in our Sanctuary on Friday, December 7.  “The Star,” tells 
the story of the very first Christmas. The night will start with a pizza supper in the 
Fellowship Hall at 6:00pm. The movie will begin at 6:45pm.  Donations will be 
accepted to help cover the cost of the supper.  Sign up on the sheet located on the 
Adult Activities Bulletin Board--be sure to indicate how many slices of pizza you 
think your family will eat.   

 

REDORATION CHRISTMAS LUNCH AT EVERGREEN COMMONS: Join us on 
Wednesday, December 12, for the Evergreen Commons Christmas Chorale Lunch 
and Concert.  The bus will leave church at 10:30am. The cost is $22 per 
person.  Place payment (check payable to FRC) in the mailbox of Linda Folkert.  Sign 
up on the sheet located on the Adult Activities Bulletin Board—husbands are also 
invited.  The sign-up and payment deadline is TODAY.  

 

EVERGREEN COMMONS DINNER AND CHRISTMAS CONCERT:  Sign up on the Adult 
Activities Bulletin Board if you'd like to join us on Thursday, December 13, for a 
delicious meal followed by a concert of Christmas songs by the Evergreen Commons 
Chorale.  Friends are always welcome!  The cost is $22 per person.  Place payment 
(checks payable to FRC) in the mailbox of Linda Folkert.  The sign-up and payment 
deadline is TODAY. On the sign-up sheet you may indicate if you'd like to provide 
your own transportation or if you'd like to ride on the church bus.   

 
 
 
 

2018 FINANCIAL REPORT 
Contributions to FRC can be made in four ways:  

Weekly Offerings during our Worship Services; 

Online Giving through Subsplash; 

Auto-Giving through your Bank;  

or Mailing a Check to the Church Address. 

Budgeted Amount     $      40,851.74 

Last Week’s Offering  $      39,604.49 

Overage to Date  $      86,723.05 

Sunday School   $         129.59    

Church Telephone: 616.669.1213         Church Prayer Line: 616.669.5400 
Bulletin Announcement Deadline:  4:00pm on Wednesday 

Web Site: frchudsonville.org 
Worship Times: 8:30am, 11:00am, and 6:00pm 

FAMILY NIGHT CLASSES FOR ALL AGES will not meet this Wednesday, November 
21, because of our Thanksgiving Eve service.  Please join us in thankful 
worship.  We will resume on Wednesday, November 28, and then continue 
through December 19.  We will be off for Christmas break, December 26 and 
January 2. 
 

FAMILY NIGHT MEALS:  There is no meal this Wednesday, November 21. Looking 
ahead: November 28: BBQ; December 5: Chicken; December 12: Hot Dogs/Chili; 
December 19: Pizza.  Sign up on the sheet located on the Adult Activities Bulletin 
Board to ensure everyone will be served.  The cost is $3.00 per person.   
 

SUNDAY SCHOOL CLASSES for all ages will not meet next Sunday, November 
25.  We will resume on Sunday, December 2. 
 

CHILDREN AND WORSHIP will not meet next Sunday, November 25.  We will 
resume on Sunday, December 2. 
 

CONSISTORY NOMINATIONS: The following men have been nominated for the 
Office of Elder:  Joel Baar, Jim Dunn, Phil Hamberg, and Phill VanStedum.  The 
following men have been nominated for the Office of Deacon: Kevin Bosch, Joe 
Cleveland, Chad Everts, Matt Nederveld, and Tom Zeilstra.  Profiles of these men, 
along with a copy of the proposed 2018 budget, will be in your mailbox next 
Sunday. 
 

THE GUEST WELCOME TEAM is looking for friendly people to lead as Super 
Greeters at our morning worship services.  If you have the gift of hospitality and 
would like to welcome guests to FRC after either morning service, please contact 
Dawn Feenstra at dfeenstra@frchudsonville.org or 669-1213.  
 

CHRISTMAS GIFT TREE: Please join us in blessing members of our community this 
Christmas season. Through Sunday, November 25, a tree in the church lobby is 
decorated with ornaments requesting a gift for a person in need. These gifts will be 
distributed through Love INC in Hudsonville. Simply take an ornament, pray for the 
person, follow the instructions, and purchase an item for the age group listed. You 
may place your gift under the large Christmas tree in the lobby with the ornament 
attached. All gifts are due on Tuesday, November 27, by 4:30pm.   
 

OUR CHILDREN’S CHRISTMAS PROGRAM will be on Sunday, December 9, during 
the evening service.  Mark your calendars and plan to attend this fun evening as 
the children of FRC tell the Christmas story through songs and drama.  
 

CHRISTMAS PROGRAM DRAMA PRACTICE for 4th-6th graders only will be 
tomorrow, November 19, from 5:00-6:45pm (dinner provided) and Saturday, 
December 1, from 9:00-10:00am.  Please drop off and pick up your children at 
Door E.  If your child has a part in the drama and cannot attend both of these 
practices, please email Vicki Victory at vvictory@frchudsonville.org.  
 
 
 
 

mailto:dfeenstra@frchudsonville.org
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OUR NEXT BLOOD DRIVE will be on Tuesday, November 27, from 2:15-6:45pm. 
Click the link on our website homepage to schedule your appointment, or you can 
contact Laurie Tornga at 669-2781 to schedule it for you.  Walk-in donors will still be 
welcome if/as the schedule allows, but making an appointment ensures there is staff 
and equipment to process all who wish to give.  
 

COOKIE AND JUICE DONATIONS are needed on Tuesday, November 27, to serve to 
those who donate blood. If you can donate either of these items, sign up on the 
sheet located on the Adult Activities Bulletin Board.  
 

CANTEEN WORKERS are needed for the Blood Drive on Tuesday, November 27, 
from 2:00-4:30pm and 4:30-6:45pm. If you can help at either of these shifts, please 
sign up on the sheet located on the Adult Activities Bulletin Board.  
 

FALL FUNDRAISER ORDER PICKUP is on Saturday, December 1, from 9:00-11:00am. 
If you ordered online or turned in a form, you are responsible for picking your order 
up during that timeframe. If you placed an order with a student, that student will 
deliver your order.  
 

SEWING GROUP: We will be sewing for Welcome Home Orphanage on Tuesday, 
December 4, from 9:30am-2:00pm in Room 109.  Volunteers are asked to bring their 
sewing machine and a sack lunch.  If you can help, sign up on the sheet located on 
the Adult Activities Bulletin Board. Please contact Mic Jurgens at 828-7341 with any 
questions. 

 

YOUTH MINISTRY OPPORTUNITIES 

NEW LIFE YOUTH MINISTRY (7th-8th gr.):  Join us tonight, November 18, in the 
Youth Room from 5:30-7:00pm as we talk about the importance of continually 
pursuing God.   
 

TURNING POINT YOUTH MINISTRY (9th-12th gr.):  How powerful are you? Let's talk 
about it tonight, November 18, in the Youth Room from 7:30-9:00pm.   
 

TURNING POINT CRAN HILL WINTER RETREAT is February 15-17, 2019. We will have 
a great time building memories on sledding hills, archery tag, snowshoeing, x-
country skiing, climbing the ice wall, or getting competitive in a broomball 
tournament! Horseback trail rides available at an additional cost. We’ll be challenged 
in God’s Word through engaging teaching and times of worship in song. Cost is $100 
with $50 due at sign up. Sign up online at frchudsonville.org/turning-point or on the 
Youth Bulletin Board.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ADULT MINISTRY OPPORTUNITIES 

OPEN GATE SUNDAY SCHOOL: Join Jon and David Fik in the Fellowship Hall today, 
November 18, at 10:00am as they share their experiences on the Appalachian 
Trail.    
 

YOUNG ADULT’S BIBLE STUDY will not meet this Wednesday, November 21, due to 
Thanksgiving.  Join us next week Wednesday, November 28, at 8:30pm in Room 109 
as we continue our study of Daniel.  
 

YOUNG ADULT PASSION CONFERENCE: Do you love Jesus, worship music, 
studying God's Word, and want to go to Washington D.C? If so, join us for the 
Passion Conference January 2-4. Cost is $225. Sign up on the Adult Activities Board 
by December 16.  
 

WEDNESDAY WOMEN’S DROP-IN BIBLE STUDY is being challenged and 
encouraged as we work our way through Revelation!  We would love to have you 
come and join us anytime, but we will not be meeting on Wednesday, November 
21. Also, please note that we will plan to follow the Hudsonville Public School 
Weather Cancellations: No School for Hudsonville = No Drop In Bible Study. 
 

NEW CITY CATECHISM:  Week 46 Q&A: What is the Lord’s Supper? Answer: Christ 
commanded all Christians to eat bread and to drink from the cup in thankful 
remembrance of Him. The question for Week 47 is: Does the Lord’s Supper add 
anything to Christ’s atoning work?   
  

SHARE YOUR USED DEVOTIONALS:  As we draw closer to the end of 2018, a lot of 
us are nearing the end of a devotional book that we’ve been using. Why not share it 
with someone else?  The Education and Discipleship Team has set up a “Devotionals 
Recycle Box” in the church library.  It’s as simple as dropping off your used materials 
in the box and, if you desire, searching through the other books for your next 
devotional source.   
 

THE NOVEMBER 19 FRC DISCIPLESHIP BLOG is "An Invitation" from God.  But in 
order to get this particular invitation, you have to be a subscriber to the Fellowship 
Discipleship Blog, written by Jim DeHorn.  Not onboard yet?  Sign up today by 
clicking on the "Resources" heading at the FRC website.  Do it today; begin getting 
the blog tomorrow.    

 

SOCIAL OPPORTUNITIES 

SENIOR GAME DAYS: We will not be playing games on Wednesday, November 21.  
Make plans now to join us on December 5 and/or December 19 from 1:30-4:30pm.    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://frchudsonville.org/turning-point

